**2022 – 2023 School Year**
 
FOOD ALLERGIES: The State of Iowa has mandated a Diet Modification form needs to be filled out by your child’s physician if your child has a food allergy or intolerance, including lactose. The form is attached. 
Please return the attached form to the Sacred Heart School Kitchen before the first day of school, August 23, 2022, so we can accommodate your child’s needs.
 
**If you cannot get this to your physician and back to me before school starts please send me an email me and we can make arrangements to make sure your child is taken care of. 

**If you have a Diet Modification form on file in the school kitchen and there are NO changes to your child’s condition, you do not need to fill out a new form. 

**Please report any type of allergy, food or other, to myself, 
Joe Cross FSD and the School Nurse, Patti Pyle 

**Peanut Allergies – If your child has a diagnosed Peanut Allergy please contact me, Joe Cross FSD and the School Nurse, Patti Pyle. 
If you have any questions please contact me, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Joe Cross FSD   joe.cross@sacredheartwdm.org 

 Sacred Heart School Lunch Policy for Allergies Food Allergies are a big concern. If your child has food allergies that will affect what they can eat or drink for lunch, the State of Iowa requires the attached form to be filled out by your child’s physician stating what your child is allergic to and if this is a Disability or Medical condition (504 form). Please contact the Sacred Heart School Kitchen to update files. 

**If your child has a milk allergy or is lactose intolerant the form that is described above is required from your child’s physician. 


**The Sacred Heart School Cafeteria is “Peanut Conscious” meaning we do not have open peanut butter containers nor do we use peanut butter in any of our meal components, but students are allowed to bring peanut butter items in their cold lunches.
 
**Sacred Heart School Cafeteria does provide a “Peanut Safe table” during lunch for those students who have peanut allergies. Please contact the Food Service Director, Joe Cross for more information. 

**All treats/food for Halloween and Valentine class parties must follow the school’s Wellness Policy and Food Allergy Policy of No Peanuts or Peanut Products.
